Subject: Howit Close-Objection to Planning Application no 2021/3839/P

Dear Kate,

I have been living in Belsize area for nearly 30 years and as soon as 1 read about the application for the
planning permission I was very sad and upset. I would like to make an objection to the planning. I cannot
even imagine this beautiful historical Art Deco building with seven flats on the roof with impact on light
and sunshine for the residents. The architecture of the building will disappear completely.

With the development the noise and disturbance with traffic of smelly lorries will be horrible! And the dust!
And what about the parking that will cause any sort of problems among residents and not.

I strongly believe that all the residents in the area won't benefit of the transformation, especially the ones
who have been living here since they were very young and have known Howit Close with its special
character and beauty. Everybody will be effected in a way or another, apart from the freeholders, of course.
Once again business is more important than anything else!

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this email.

Kindest regards,

Angela



